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I should like you to consider this shorter draft of the
lett r to Mr. Hecht. I think it would be more effectual for pur-
poses of newspaper refutation than the longer draft.

The language is taken wholly from the first draft, but
the detailed comparison of the new bill with the existing law is
omitted. Uty suggestion would be to res rve this detailed compari-
son for the Senate record and (;Lve it to the newspap-rs at that time.
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